
From: Scotty [mailto:shuntington@woh.rr.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, May 03, 2016 9:10 PM
To: sjsmith@martinpringle.com; John McCannon; Lane R. Palmateer; chrissandersonbeads@gmail.com 
Subject: Fwd: Docket No: 16-CONS-3866-CUNI

Sent from my iPhone

To Whom it May Concern,

I am unable to attend or call in via phone on Thursday May 5, 2016 at the
 time of the pre-hearing conference. 

I understand that things will move forward because the operator has a
 majority of landowners approval.  I simply wanted to state my opinion and
 reserve my right to protect my interests.  I was informed that I could do
 this in writing (for the record) and never intended to start any legal
 proceedings.

 I do not wish to legally protest at this time.

Thank you for your interest in this matter,

Patricia Huntington
980 Deer Ridge Run
Bowling Green, OH 43402
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